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The PUC is the letter dated 21.7.2008 from the
Superintend of Police, Andaman District regarding
change in the time schedule of convoy system at Middle
Strait. The SP, Andaman District has informed that
during the Citizen Committee Meeting held on
17/6/2008 an issue was raised by Shri Susheel Mandal,
Member, Zilla Parishad, Madhupur that the passenger
bus leaving Diglipur for Port Blair daily at 5.00 AM is
being allowed to proceed in the convoy from Middle Strait
to Port Blair at 11.30 hours, whereas another passenger
bus leaving Diglipur just after 15 minutes at S5.15 AM has
to wait with passengers for about 2 hours at Middle Strait
and the said bus is being allowed to proceed in the
convoy at 1.30 PM resulting lot of inconvenience and
harassment being caused to the passengers in general
and ladies passengers traveling with children at
particular. It was suggested by the Member Zilla
parishad, Madhupur that the time schedule of convoy
leaving Middle Strait at 11.30 AM may be rescheduled at
12.00 noon so that the passengers traveling by buses
from Diglipur at 5 AM and 5.15 AM could proceed to Port
Blair in the same convoy to avoid unnecessary
harassment to the passengers. They have asked us to
examine the suggestion. '

As directed by A.C (TW), we may call for the
comments of ES, AAJVS in the first instance. Accordingly
a draft letter is put up for perusal and approval please.
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